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This indicator includes invoices for all Town 
departments including the Hanover Public 
Schools. 
 
There is a large spike in invoices paid in June. 
This is due to the end of the fiscal year. 
Departments needed to submit all Fiscal Year 
2017 invoices to be paid by the end of June.  
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
This indicator shows the dollars spent by all 
Town departments including the Hanover 
Public Schools. 
 
The spike in May is due to annual debt 
payments. The majority of the Town’s debt 
payments are due in May. The spike in July is 
due to expenses from the beginning of the 
Fiscal Year, such as annual dues, subscriptions, 
etc. 
 

 
 

 
 


